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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON
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ADVISORY
Re: Division Memorandum No. 239, s. 2025
(September 17, 2025)

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors

All School Heads

All Others Concerned

In connection with Division Memorandum No. 239, s. 2025 titled “Bida ang
Guro Bazaar 2025,” this Office issues the following advisory:

1

The Bida ang Guro Bazaar 2025 will be conducted on September 22-26,
2025 at the DepEd Sorsogon Province Open Ground from 9am to 10am
daily.

Each municipality is requested to lend this Office Thirty (30) pieces of
white monoblock chairs which shall be delivered to the Division Office
on or before September 20, 2025.

. For identification and safekeeping, all chairs must be properly labeled with

the name of the municipality and the school that lent the chairs.

Should you have further concerns, you may contact Mr. Francis Roy A.
Cadag, SGOD, at +63 998 885 8394.

The support and cooperation of all concerned are earnestly sought for the
smooth and successful conduct of the activity.

For information, guidance, and compliance.

JOSE L. D@ﬁ:\fu.o, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent}
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Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Emaill: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph




